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Gentlemen, Dennis Ince and his Ride Committee 
organized a great ride at the Fiegal Ranch in Mesa 
Grande thanks to our gracious host Kathy Fiegal.  
The weather was beautiful, sunny 80 degrees with 
a slight breeze.  The ride had 19 in the saddle and 
24 for lunch.  I want to comment on the dedica-
tion by Tuck Arnold who showed up for the whole 
ride so he could host his two guests that rode even 
though his horse was sick leaving him horseless.  
Those who rode were treated to a wonderful view 
from the hilltop where Warner Springs, Mesa Gan-
de and Santa Ysabel could all be seen.

With Billy Butters on vacation, the Ride Commit-
tee arranged for Eleazar Catering to fill in.  And 
they provided a meal enjoyed by those in atten-
dance.  I want to again thank Adam Howe for his 
usual good job as bartender and Rick White for 
stocking the bar wagon.  Also want to thank Tuck 
and Rick for taking the ride photos.

Make sure you have marked on your calenders and 
plan to attend, the barbque/party at 5:00 Saturday, 
July 22, hosted by Terry and Charlene Brown and the 
ride Sunday July 23, both at Rancho Samataguma.

	 ~ Steve Vaughn ~
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